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Learn more about changes coming
to your account in July 2024.

We are preparing to transition to a new customer billing system this summer that will

bring new account features. Please be aware that you will receive a new account
number on July 2 as part of this system change.

Here's what you need to know:

e You will receive a new account number in July.

e You may need to update your payment information in July.
e Your bill will have a new look and format in July.

e |f you have an online account, you will need to reset your account password after July

2. You can do this by logging on to your online account as normal and you will be
redirected.

Please be on the lookout for more information. Thank you for your cooperation!
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